5.14  AUGZ5 2016

August 4™ 2016

Mayor Fred Eisenberger and Members of Hamilton City Council
Hamilton City Hall

71 Main Street West

Hamilton, Ontario L8P 4Y5

Dear Mayor Eisenberger and Members of Hamilton City Council
RE: Century Manor and the Century Manor Lands

This letter is written on behalf of the members of the Century Manor Task Force 2. with the
understanding that the City of Hamilton submitted an interest in these lands when Infrastructure Ontario
originally requested other levels of government and not-for-profits to do so.

Unfortunately, our efforts to determine the state of the purchase of this valuable property have been in
vain so we take this opportunity to appeal to you, our elected officials, to pick up the torch and do
everything in your power to convince our provincial officials, including the premier, that the City of
Hamilton should be the rightful owners of this provincial property.

We believe that this tract of land, located on the mountain escarpment, is an integral part of the history
of Hamilton Mountain. The profile of Century Manor in the public realm would be raised exponentially
with the purchase of these lands,

The Century Manor Task Force2 is in support of the City of Hamilton purchasing this property both for
the heritage significance as well as its development potential and trusts that it is not too late for Council
to make a claim.

Sincerely,

2

or Century Manor Task Force2

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK
cc: All City Councillors
cc: Chris Murray, City Manager AUG 3 1 2016
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